June 21, 1956

Dear 8ir:

Thank you for your letter of Jume 17.

we in the book Uept. shall be looking
foreward to Oct? 10, I would appreciate
additional book covers for display, also
the large photos.

The previous autograph partys have heen
more succesful at the hours of 12:00 to
3:00 I hope these hrs. are convenient
for you.

I am quite sure 200 invitations will be
sufficient.

I would appreciate a card telling me of
the date you expect to visit Tacoma before
your tour,

Sincerly,

D. Werfelman




